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As a rancher and timber owner, I urge you to oppose SB 803.  It is essential we have 

diesel to run our equipment and trucks.  Without diesel, we cannot operate.  Even 

though the supporters of SB 803 think non-petroleum diesel is the answer, I believe 

the concerns need to be addressed.  First, what will be the additional cost to 

businesses who are barely making ends meet now.?  What is the impact of the non-

petroleum diesel on our old equipment and trucks?  Will there be adequate supply at 

the time petroleum diesel is phased out to have adequate supplies especially in the 

rural natural resource communities?  Look at the whole picture and don’t cave into a 

feel good idea.  Oppose SB 803 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to provide my opinion.  


